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From: Peter Tocco <pdtocco@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 8:39 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Frivolous legislation 
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Will any of this make RI residents safer. The answer is no. Enforce the laws on the books and make better decisions on 
parole boards. 
Please stop punishing law abiding citizens. 
 
Peter D. Tocco 
Veteran, tax payer and father 
Sent from my iPhone 


